
 

 

Community members,  
 

We are pleased to inform you that Swords to Plowshares will be hosting a virtual open 
board meeting, welcoming members of the public to join us for an informative and 
collaborative session. This meeting is designed to provide transparency, share updates, 
and foster open communication between our organization/team and the community we 
serve.  

Date: October 8, 2024 

Time: 5:30-7:30 pm 

Location: Zoom: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83765321644?pwd=QkRuMnBvNGV0emxVUEhqbWJjRzFqQT0
9 

 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Carrie Sullivan
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Docs, SF (LIB)
Subject: Swords to Plowshares Public Announcement - Open Board Meeting
Date: Monday, September 9, 2024 3:38:08 PM
Attachments: Swords Public Board Meeting.pdf

 
Dear Community members, 
We are pleased to inform you that Swords to Plowshares will be hosting an open board meeting,
welcoming members of the public to join us for an informative and collaborative session. This
meeting is designed to provide transparency, share updates, and foster open communication
between our organization/team and the community we serve. 

PDF flyer attached.

Carrie Sullivan (she, her, hers) | Executive Assistant
Swords to Plowshares | 1060 Howard St
San Francisco, CA 94103|carrie.sulllivan@stp-sf.org
415.252.4788 ext. 309 (office) | 415.961.3391 (cell)
 
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | Instagram | YouTube
Sign up for our email updates: https://www.swords-to-plowshares.org/get-involved
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